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October 13, 1999
Call to Order: Ted Ward, President opening the meeting at 11:05 am

Attending:  President: Ted Ward
Vice President: Wes Wonderlin
Past President: George Walker
Outgoing Treasurer: Janet Harvey
District 1 Representative: Todd McKechnie
District 2 Representative: Eric Zimmerman
District 4 Representative: Jack Marshall
District 5 Representative: Paul McGriff
District 6 Representative: Scott Dawson
District 7 Representative: Allison Juliot
District 8 Representative: K. Allen Henson
Outgoing District 7 Representative: Ernest Gravett

The new members of the Executive Board were welcomed.

Secretary’s Report:  There was no secretary’s report given due to the Secretary, Stephanie
. Ashton being absent.

Treasurer’s Report:  Janet Harvey presented the treasurer’s report.
Savings Account Balance as of 8-26-99 $18,333.08

Interest earned $  69.59
Total deposits $ 0
Disbursements (transfer to checking) $10.000.00
Saving balance as of 10-13-99 $ 8,402.67
Checking Account Balance as of 8-26-99  $15,003.61
Interest Paid $ 18.96
Total deposits $12,418.50
Disbursements $24.496.16
Checking balance as of 10-13-99 $ 2,944.91
Total financial assets:

Savings $ 8,402.67
Checking $ 294491
Total $11,347.58

Motion: Eric Zimmerman moved to accept the corrected treasurer’s report.
2nd: Paul McGriff
‘ Approved: Unanimously
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There was a long discussion about the Probation Study Committee. The final meeting for
the committee is October 20, 1999. The board discussed what if any action that they should take
concerning drafting a proposal for the committee. It was decided that the committee would allow
George Walker write a recommendation of action if he believed one was needed.

Education:
The board discussed the fall conference. It was the consensus that the fall conference was
a SuUccess.

Old Business:
The Logo contest was continued to October 31, 1999 due to lack of entries.

There are currently 645 active paid members. The board discussed ways of handling the
membership committee. All proposals were tabled to November’s meeting.

The newsletter was discussed and Ted Ward reminded the board that articles were
needed.

New Business:

Janet Harvey mentioned that 20 people that attended the fall conference and only paid
$60 and should have paid $85. The board reported that it would look into why there was the $25
difference.

The board also discussed the dynamics of changing treasurers. It was decided that the
outgoing and incoming treasurers would meet and work out any glitches.

Talked about APPA’s vote on new Interstate Compact. The board allowed Paul McGriff
to vote for the new changes.

Paul McGriff discussed a suggestion from Ross Carothers of Johnson County to have a
POPAI run/walk. It was discussed and it was decided it was a good idea and that it should be
looked into for the 2000 POPAI Fall Conference.

Adjournment:
Motion: All board members moved to adjourn.

2nd: All board members
Vote: Obviously, it was unanimous.

Next meeting is November 10, 1999 at 11:00 am in room 224, City County Building,
Indianapolis, Indiana.





